
S-04-17 
 

FACULTY OF SCIENCE 
Meeting of Faculty 

Tuesday, November 9, 2004 
Leacock Council Room - L232 

 
ATTENDANCE:  As recorded in the Faculty Appendix Book. 
 
DOCUMENTS:  S-04-13 to S-04-16 
 
Dean Shaver called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. 
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 The motion carried. 
 
(2) SCHOOL OF COMPUTER SCIENCE 
 COMP 618  Functional Genomics    AC-04-31 
    3 credits 
 
 Prof. Kienzle moved, seconded by Prof. Klein, that the course be 

adopted. 
 
 The motion carried. 
 
(3) MICROBIOLOGY & IMMUNOLOGY 
 MIMM 499  Library Research Project   AC-04-39 
    1 credit 
 
 Associate Dean Mendelson moved, seconded by Mr. Lee, that the 

course be adopted. 
 
 The motion carried. 
 
SECTION D: MAJOR COURSE CHANGES - None 
 
SECTION E: MINOR COURSE CHANGES (For Information Only) 
 
- Report on Minor Course Changes      AC-04-27 
 
SECTION F: MINOR PROGRAM CHANGES (For Information Only) 
 
- Report on Minor Program Changes      AC-04-P2 
 
SECTION G: OTHER (For Information Only) 
 
Academic Program Review Process      AC-04-35 
- Detailed Procedural Guidelines      AC-04-36 
 
304.1 Associate Dean Mendelson said that CREPUQ required that each 

university review all of its undergraduate and graduate programs.  
The reviews would be done locally by individual faculties, with 
APPC overseeing the process.  Within the Faculty of Science, the 
Faculty Review Group would oversee the work of Program Study 
Groups, which would look at sets of undergraduate or graduate 
programs.  The process would be completed in two years, and the 
university had committed to repeat the review in ten years.  The 
review would be discussed at the next Chairs Council Meeting.  The 
results of the review would be brought to the Academic Committee 
and to the Faculty of Science. 

 
304.2 Dean Shaver said that previously units had done cyclical reviews 

which had studied the entire unit.  The Academic Program Review 
would look only at academic programs. The graduate program review 
would be a follow up to the review of graduate programs that took 
place several years ago. 

  
 b) (i)  Nominating Committee     S-04-15 
 
304.3 Associate Dean Mendelson said that the Faculty of Science had 

approved the creation of an ad hoc Work Group on Women Professors’ 
Academic Careers.  The proposed membership was: 

 
 Prof. Parisa Ariya  Chemistry; Atmospheric & Oceanic 
       Sciences 
  Prof. Henri DARMON  Mathematics & Statistics 
  Prof. Laurie HENDREN (Chair) Computer Science 
  Prof. Timothy MOORE  Geography 
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